
Hope Coalition Meeting

December 2, 2024-6pm
Location 297 Vine Street
Berlin VT

Meeting Opened at 6pm
5 people attending

Close out for 2023
201 houses completed
One home with outstanding work -Team Rubicon scheduled to complete

2024 Cases
400 initial contacts given by Vermont 211
154 contacted-indicated no services needed
93 cases out of scope
49 cases no response- minimum 3 contacts with message/text
36 cases referred to other agencies
17 homes for reconstruction
24 homes assessed needing work 
5 have been completed
3 definite buyouts listed-there maybe more coming

Some cases people were hit both in 2023 and 2024.
Some referrals to state Case Bridge Management, some to CVOEO for mobile 
home/manufactured home or camper assistance.

Shut down of Vine Street Location. We are closing the Vine Street location but will continue to 
have a presence by phone and host teams at the Plainfield site. Due to the small number of 
homes and the disasters in other parts of the country and our state we may not see teams 
return to our location next year. 

Pat was asked to reach out to current cases for updates. 
 
The Bridge Repair Program is moving forward with assistance from MDS and Ty is the contact 
for Hope. This is a multi year project for full completion. 
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